
In order to fit in some holiday
fun and still stay on track with
the curriculum, each grade
level will need to have their own
schedule of holiday events.
Please refer to the
communication from your
child’s homeroom teacher for
details about the holiday fun
they have scheduled in the
coming weeks.
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Please make sure to label all of
your students garments and
reusable water bottles. That way
we can return them to your
student if they are misplaced. 
Please note all lost and found
items will be donated on
1/6/2025.

Holiday Fun Lost & Found

Early Release

On Friday, 12/20

@ 2:00 pm

Early Release
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We will have a school wide Polar
Express Day on 12/19. Students
can wear their pajamas to
school.



This month’s focus is Empathy.
One way to think about Empathy
is “understanding and
connecting with other people’s
feelings.” Empathy is a practice
that can help us grow strong
relationships. Empathy is 1 of 3
traits we will focus on
throughout the year that helps
students Be Kind. Across grade
levels, students will be
developing skills like
perspective-taking, conflict
resolution, and leadership.

December Events:
G.E.N.T.S. Club & Awesome
Blossom, Field Trip – 12/16
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Download the Box Tops for
Education app and use our Lobit
referral code M4XJ4N8J when
signing up! Scan in your receipts
to easily support the PTO!

SAVE THE DATE: Spring PTO
Meeting January 16th, 2025

Counselor News PTO News

We hope everyone has a
Happy & Safe Holiday! 

We’ll see everyone back
on 1/7/2025

New Year!

Volume 9, Issue 4                                         December 2024



12/5 - 2nd grade fall field
trip (weather permitting)
12/19 - Polar Express Day

12/20 - House Party &
School wide

singalong...wear your
HOUSE colors

12/20 - Early Release @
2:00 pm

ECSE times:
AM session: 8:30 - 11:30
PM session: 11:00 - 2:00
12/20 - End of 2nd nine

weeks
12/23-1/6 - Winter Break

1/7 - Classes Resume
1/8 - Report cards
posted to Skyward
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Dates to remember:
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SAVE THE DATE! 
GatorCon is February 1, 2025
from 10:00-2:00. This village-
wide event is free for
everyone. Mark your
calendars and prepare your
cosplay costumes. Bring out
the entire family for crafts,
games, special Star Wars
and superhero visitors plus
costume contests! You do
NOT want to miss this fun-
for-all event!

All library books will be
returned the week of
December 16. Please help
your child remember to
have his or her book(s) back
so they can be turned in
before our Christmas break. 

Library News:


